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salvation
IS FOUND IN NO ONE ELSE,

FOR THERE IS NO OTHER
NAME UNDER HEAVEN
GIVEN TO MANKIND BY

WHICH WE MUST BE SAVED

ACTS 4:12



Bible Hour 2021 - 2-year-olds-5th grade - During
worship - All children must be potty–trained.

MS/HS Summit Groups are in full swing! Hope to
see you there. 

YOUTH AND CHILDREN

GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS
Outdoor Worship and Cookout - Sunday, March 21
Worship begins at 10:00 a.m. with lunch to follow at
11:00.

Nursery Volunteers Needed - Sunday Mornings - 
 Contact Lauren Palmer to volunteer -
lauren@saturnroad.org

VBS 2021 - June 20-23 - If you would like to
participate in the musical, contact Tama Barnes - 
 tamabarnes@verizon.net or 972-977-5451 -
Rehearsals begin May 2 - Rehearsals in masks for
now - performance in person!



SHOWERS
Drive-by Adoption Shower honoring Tiffany
(Hutson) and Andy Crisp and their newest additions
Ace, Axl, Braylon, and Briggs - Sunday, March 28 -
2:00-3:30 p.m. - Home of Nichole Knox - 909
Lochness Ln., Garland - Gift Cards are appreciated. 

BIRTHS

OUR SYMPATHY IS EXTENDED TO
Sheri and C.J. Tharp on the death of Sheri's
grandfather, Peter James Farrell.

Steve and Kay-lynn Hirst and their family on the
death of Steve's father, Jerry Hirst, who passed
away on March 16.

Congratulations to Troy and Amy Tutle on the birth
of their grandson, Wells Kirby Logan, who was born
on March 4 to Taryn and Kirby Logan. Wells
weighed 9 pounds 6 ounces. Proud relatives include
great-grandparents, Stan and Judy Heaps and uncle,
Trevor Tutle.

Congratulations to Alan and Yvonne Petty on the
birth of their granddaughter, Jodi Vonne Petty, who
was born on March 9 weighing 7 pounds 13 ounces
to Jack and Jamie Petty. Proud big brother is Jase!



Ephesians 1:7
1 Peter 1:18-19
1 Corinthians 6:20

Beyond all question, the mystery from which true
godliness springs is great: He appeared in the flesh,
was vindicated by the Spirit, was seen by angels,
was preached among the nations, was believed on
in the world, was taken up in glory. 

1 Timothy 3:16

KEY SCRIPTURES:

MARCH'S THEME SCRIPTURE:

LAST WEEK                                    3/7/21       3/14/21
Weekly Budget Amount
Contribution
YTD Average Contribution

$40,000
33,451
35,503

________________________________________________________________________________

$40,000
45,605
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Ltc 2021  

Revelation 5:12



Thank You 
 

 

Dear Saturn Road Family, 

Thank you for all of your cards, emails, letters, texts and offers of help 

after my recent stroke. We appreciate you so much. 

Love,  

Steve Jordan 
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The wisest human being that ever lived… Solomon said this 1000’s of years ago.. 
 
There is a time for everything, and a season for every activity under the heavens: 
 
     a time to be born and a time to die, 

    a time to plant and a time to uproot, 

    a time to scatter and a time to gather, 

    a time to embrace and a time to refrain  from embracing, 

    a time to search and a time to give up, 

    a time to keep and a time to throw away. 

 
There is a time for everything, and a season for every activity under the heavens. 

 
Seasons…  18 years ago, Cecelia and I began one of these seasons of our lives, when the church family 
here called on us to serve this church in a special way, calling on me to serve as one of the shepherds 
of this congregation.  
 
Looking back on these 18 years, you’ve served along side us through a variety of hills and valleys, 
celebrations and challenges.  You’ve loved and supported us in ways that the Saturn Road church 
does like no other church family I know.   We’ve shared times of agreement and times where we did 
not agree, but always with love and care for each other.   
 
You’ve been incredibly patient and forgiving with me in these years, trusting that my heart and intent 
was always for what was best for this church family… even when my methods were less than they 
should have been.  Thank you for your grace.  
 
Serving as one of your shepherds has been one of the greatest honors and privileges of my life.  From 
my youngest days, it’s what I wanted to do.  Thank you for allowing me to do that here at Saturn Road. 
 
But now, after prayerful reflection, Cecelia and I have come to realize that it is time for a changing of 
the seasons.   Several weeks ago, I informed the shepherds of our decision.  And now today, I felt a 
need to share it with my church family.  
 
Our love and desires for the Kingdom have not diminished.   Our love and desires for our church 
family at Saturn Road have not diminished.   We want to continue serving in the congregation, 
working with the shepherds, for the glory of God and His Kingdom.  
 
Thank you and God bless you all.  
 
Gary  Bingham 
    



FriendSpeak is a ministry that helps our international neighbors improve their 
English while studying one-to-one with an American friend!  Come and find out 
how you can participate in this exciting way to share your friendship and faith! 

FFOORR  MMOORREE  IINNFFOORRMMAATTIIOONN,,  CCOONNTTAACCTT  WWAANNDDAA  HHOOWWEELLLL  AATT  
332255--551188--77009955

In the face of dramatically changing demographics 
as the world arrives in our neighborhoods,  

churches have an opportunity like never before to 
reach the world with the Good News of Jesus! 



"Come to me, all you who are weary and burdened, and I will give you rest. Take my yoke 
upon you and learn from me, for I am gentle and humble in heart, and you will find rest for 

your souls. For my yoke is easy and my burden is light.”  Matthew 11:28-30
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